
From: Bennett, Juliana
To: licensing; Verbick, Jim
Cc: CoM: Drew Deuster (Red Rock); CoM: Drew Deuster (Red Rock)
Subject: D2 Ald. Support for Red Rock Expanded Capacity Request
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 3:02:00 PM

Good afternoon,

This is Juliana, the District 2 Alder. I’m writing to share my support for Red Rock’s request to expand their
capacity.

After speaking with Drew about their plans, I do not have concerns with their expanded capacity. Prior to speaking,
my primary concerns were safety and crowd management. Drew assured me that Red Rock has plans to expand their
staff, including security personnel, to manage the increased capacity. They are also installing a new camera system
with will monitor all activities around the building, including the neighboring parking lot.

From my perspective the increased capacity will help with crowd management. In particular, Red Rock constantly
has long lines outside that can increase the chance for disturbance. Overall, this sounds like a net positive and I hope
the ALRC will be supportive.

Best,

Juliana

mailto:district2@cityofmadison.com
mailto:licensing@cityofmadison.com
mailto:JVerbick@cityofmadison.com
mailto:drewdeuster@yahoo.com
mailto:drew@wild-planet.com

